RE: Site Distance - 293 Goose Rocks Rd (Blackrock Farm)

Kurt Moses <kmoses@kennebunkportme.gov>
Thu 4/18/2024 11:20 AM

To:April Fortier <afortier@kennebunkportme.gov>;Christopher Simeoni <csimeoni@kennebunkportme.gov>;Matthew Philbrick
<mphilbrick@kennebunkportme.gov>;Tina Gordon <tina@nonantumresort.com>;info@blackrockfarm.net

<info@blackrockfarm.net>
Cc:Greg Reid <greid@kennebunkportme.gov>;Derrick Stephens <dstephens@kennebunkportme.gov>;Galen Weibley
<gweibley@kennebunkportme.gov>

Good morning!

The Nonantum submitted an application to the Planning Board requesting permission to host
events at Blackrock.

At last night's meeting, the PB requested the site distance be determined.

That being said, would you all be available to meet on Friday, April 26t at 2:00 p.m. to
determine the same? Tina and Helene, you are more than welcome to join if you wish to do so.

Matt, are you able to cover for Chris is he is unavailable?

Thank you. | look forward to hearing back from you all.
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